
My name is Elissa Anderson and I live in Salem, Oregon. I am writing to support the first amendment to 
HB 3063. Religious freedom is the backbone of this country and forcing an individual to choose between 
their religious convictions or sending their child to school shouldn't ever be a choice an American citizen 
should have to make. 
 


